
CORONA VIRUS  COVID-19 
MARCH 23rd 2020 

 

Totally Aesthetics will now be closed as a temporary 
measure during the corona virus pandemic. 

 

Our medical team, feel that this is the correct decision to 
protect the safety of our patients, our staff and all of 

those we come into contact with. 
 

We will follow government advice as to when it is deemed 
safe to re-open.  Our phone lines are still active as are our 

e-mails, so do not hesitate to contact us if you wish to 
discuss treatments. 

 

You can keep up to date with our current status by 
following us on our social media platforms as well as our 

company website. 
 

Please stay safe, socially isolate, stay home when possible 
and follow all government advice. 

 

Best wishes to all our patients who we look forward to  
seeing in the not too distant future. 

 
 
Rachel Goddard     Dr Emma V Harding  Mr Keith Rose 
Nurse Presciber &     Cosmetic Doctor &  Vascular Doctor 
Clinical Director     Medical Director 

  


